
 



August Needs 
Girl creepers 
Girl lap-front shirts 
Girl caps 
Boy/Girl socks 
Boy diaper shirts 
Girl afghans 
Boy quilts 
No receiving blankets needed 
 

   One of our own, Frances Alkire passed away on June 26th. She served us so faithfully not only 
stitching for us, but in her position on the board as Vice-President. She was a good friend and she will be 
much missed. Her funeral will be at St. Lawrence Catholic Church in Lawrenceville at a date to be 
determined. We will let you know when the details are available.  
 

   VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY from CARLA 
 I also wanted to make you aware that over the Quaker State 400 race weekend (July 7-9)  Speedway 
Children’s Charities is planning to conduct several fundraising events and there will be volunteer 
opportunities: 
  
Saturday, July 8 – 50/50 Raffle Ticket Sellers 
               11:30am – 4:30pm 
                4:30pm – 9:30pm 
Sunday, July 9 – 50/50 Raffle Ticket Sellers 
               11:30am – 4:30pm 
               4:30pm – 9:00pm              
  
Please let me know if you, your staff, friends or family members would consider volunteering for a few 
hours to help us over race weekend.  The more funds we can raise at our events directly impacts how 
many grants we can distribute.  (carlafayebeasley@gmail.com) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CALENDAR 
July 26th, Wednesday 9:00 Prepack/Pack 
August 1st, Tuesday 10:15 Duluth Workshop 
August 30th, Wednesday 9:00, Prepack/pack 
September 5th, Tuesday 10:15 Business Meeting 
September 27th, Wednesday 9:00 Prepack/Pack 
 
Pre-pack - 9:00 at Midgard Self-Storage/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Hwy, Duluth 
 
 

mailto:carlafayebeasley@gmail.com

